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Luciane Bowker

From: Michael Dudley <michaelrdudley@me.com>
Sent: 22 May 2016 18:31
To: Luciane Bowker
Cc: Julia O'Brien; Jahwest; JohnHalsall
Subject: Licence granted to Open Water Swimming Ltd at Temple Island Meadow, Remen...

Importance: High

 

Dear Ms Bowker 

I thank you for your notification of 19 May 2016 where on page 5 you state: 
 
The legal adviser to the sub-Committee clarified that the cumulative law 
referred to by John Halsall did not apply in this case as Wokingham Borough 
Council had not adopted a ‘cumulative impact policy’. 
 
a) With this in mind could you please confirm the procedure required in order 
to seek the consideration and possible adoption by Wokingham Borough 
Council of a cumulative impact policy to cover any future licence applications 
relating to the riverside land in the Parish of Remenham from Henley Bridge 
to Temple Island. 
 
b) Following on from this could you also confirm all the Premises Licence 
Numbers (i.e. PR0258 etc) that are in existence relating to this same area of 
land as this information will assist in formulating any request that may be 
made by ourselves regarding the possible adoption of a cumulative impact 
policy for this riverside land. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael Dudley 
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